
 

 

 

 

 

  Practicing spellings. T 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Nursery 

 
We have a fantastic team of staff working across Early Years. 

In Reception you will see: Miss Brooks (Class Teacher and EYFS Lead), Mrs Green, Mrs Michorczyk and Miss Hannant. 

In Nursery you will see: Miss Cooper (Class Teacher), Miss Daniels, Miss Hannant and Mrs Michorczyk. 

 
 

Things to Remember: 
 
Library books – the children are 
invited to take school library 
books home for you to share 
together. Sharing books is a great 
way to develop children’s 
speaking and listening skills. The 
nursery library books are located 
in the nursery cloakroom area just 
inside the door and you are 
invited to sign in and out library 
books as you wish.  
 
Polite reminder – please ensure 
that all of the children’s 
clothing/bags/wellies/water 
bottles have their name written 
clearly on them so that we can 
ensure items are returned to their 
correct owner. 

 

 

Starting School 

 

The children have settled into nursery beautifully and 

have been busy exploring the nursery environment. 

They have been getting used to the nursery routine, 

learning to recognise their own names to self-register, 

coming together on the carpet to share in our daily 

prayers and story times, learning how to take care of 

equipment and to tidy toys away when they have 

finished playing with them. We have been working on 

developing the children’s independence and please 

continue to support this at home by encouraging your 

child to put on their own shoes and coats, including 

teaching them to fasten their zips and buttons. 
 

 
  

Learning 
 
During the next few weeks the children’s 

learning will be based around the topic of 

‘Marvellous Me’. Adults will be spending 

time playing alongside the children to really 

get to know them better, finding about their 

likes and dislikes. The children will create 

self-portraits and learn that ‘God made me’ 

and how he made us all unique and special. 

In RE the children will be finding out about all 

the things that God made and will go on a 

walk around the school grounds to look 

closely at the things that God created for us 

to enjoy.  

Further details of class learning will be 

posted on Tapestry. 

 


